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Free Cyber Safety Class for Parents 
Monday, October 7, 2013, 6:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Bell Tower Regional Community Center 
 

On Monday October 7, 2013 from 6:00 to 8:30 PM, Child Safety Deputy Clay Cranford will be 
offering the Parents Only Cyber Safety class at the Bell Tower Regional Community Center 
located in Rancho Santa Margarita. This class will cover the following topics: 
 

What is cyber bullying?  

• New anti-bullying laws.  
• Current bullying trends with examples found in RSM schools.  
• Tools and strategies on how to effectively supervise children online.  
• What to do if your child is a victim of online harassment.  
• Answering questions about the technology your children use on a daily basis.  

The “parents only” class will be discussing graphic examples of bullying and the emotional 
impact that it has on young people.  It is not suitable for children under 18 years old.  
 
This class is free but pre-registration is required to register, please visit 
www.cityofrsm.org/classregistration (class #540610-J1), or call 949.216.9700.  
 
For course content information please contact Child Safety Deputy Cranford at 
ccranford@ocsd.org or at 949.635.1830. 
         

 
 

### 

mailto:ccranford@ocsd.org

